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I totally support driving my UTV SxS in town and on public roads. I'm for adding turn 

signals and horn to the vehicle. I know it is allowed in Utah and Arizona as I have 

taken trips to these states and ridden. I also feel that it would bring more tourism to 

the state, bringing in money and support. We past car and truck prices for these 

vehicles, insure them, then trailer them miles and miles to ride them.  I think it is time.  

John D. Waddle 


